
Submitter: Richard Barnhart 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3681 

Electricity demand in Oregon will continue to increase. We need to be able to plan 

and construct transmission infrastructure for clean electricity faster than is currently 

possible.  


